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IMPORTANT: 
 

 School starts 
at 7:15 am 

 With October 
heat we need: 
Lots of water, 
sunscreen and 
sun hats. 

 Please 
remember to 
send indoor 
shoes to stay 
at school. 
 

THIS MONTH: 
 
We have an exciting month planned for October.  
We will be learning about pets, cultures around 
the world, and Halloween. In celebration of our 
different cultures we will be having a cultural 
picnic. All parents are welcome to join.  
Please send your children to school in     
traditional clothing/colors on              
Wednesday the 10th of October. 

IMPORTANT  
DATES: 

 

- United Nations week  
    08-12 Oct 2018 
- United Nations picnic      

10 Oct 2018 
- School closes 12 Oct 2018 
- School opens 25 Oct 2018 
- Halloween Picnic 31 Oct 
 

    BIRTHDAYS: 
 

Raz 04/10 
Olivia 10/10 
Jason 20/10 
Mario 20/10 
Aryan 28/10 

GET INVOLVED: 
 
Have a look out for a couple of sign-up sheets 
this month: 

 Sign up to come talk about your family 
culture and traditions for United Nations 
Week. 

 Sign up to bring snacks for our Traditional 
Foods Picnic to celebrate all our cultures on 
Wednesday 10/10 (Parents welcome!). 

 Sign up to bring snacks for the kids 
Halloween Dress-up Picnic on 31/10. 


